
 

11th February 2020 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 11 

 

Dear Parents 

Year 11 Hoodies 

We have contacted a company that provides Leavers’ Hoodies and would to offer Year 11 the chance to purchase 

one. Students have already chosen lettering, colours and sizes. If you wish to purchase a hoodie, complete and 

return the slip below, along with a cheque or cash for £20.00. Cheques should be made payable to Hollygirt School. 

Alternatively, you may pay by BACS, please title your payment SURNAME/HOODIE. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Diane Griffiths 

Head of Religious Studies 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

Name: ___________________________________________  Class: ______________________ 

 

I would like to purchase a Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodie for my child and enclose a cheque /cash / will do a BACS 

payment (please circle) for £20. (Please make cheques payable to Hollygirt School). 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________  Date: _______________________ 

 

Please return to Mrs Griffiths asap 

 


